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POLICY 

 
California workers’ compensation best practices suggest that “three point contact” – that is, 

contact with the employer, the injured worker and the medical provider - be made in 

regards to workers’ compensation claims.  

 

For “medical only” claims, GSRMA accepts contact made through a nurse triage and 

reporting service, in which the service verbally and electronically notifies the three required 

parties, as meeting the “three point contact” requirement of workers’ compensation industry 

best practices. Lost time/indemnity claims require that the examiner contact all three 

parties directly and note this contact in the respective file. 

 

 

 

 


